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February 24, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council, 
 
Re: Speed Limit Reduction – Clinton Street, between College Street and Harbord Street 
 
This item is about a matter that Community Council has delegated authority to make a final decision, provided 
that it is not amended.  
 
Clinton Street, between College Street and Harbord Street is classified as a collector roadway, and generally 
operates one-way northbound, except for a small section between College Street and a point 107 metres north 
which operates two-way.  This section of Harbord Street has traffic calming and has a posted speed limit of 30 
km/h. 
 
After a further review by Transportation Services staff, it was noted that there is an inconsistency with the by-
lawed, and posted speed limit, on this section of Clinton Street given the existing traffic calming measures.  
This by-law inconsistency will be resolved by the adoption of the recommendation noted below. 
 
Recommendations:  
 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council reduce the speed limit from 40 km/h to 30 km/h on Clinton 
Street, between College Street and Harbord Street. 

 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Councillor Mike Layton 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale  
 


